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Burasari Phuket - Notice of Soft Renovation: June to October 2024
Dear Guest,

We are excited to announce that from June to October 2024, Burasari Phuket will be undergoing a
soft renovation to enhance our guest rooms and public areas.

Please note the following changes during this period:

= All food & beverage outlets will be closed in July, except for in-room dining services.

= Kantok Restaurant and Misty Bar will operate as usual in June and will resume normal
operations from August onwards.

= The Pool Bar will be closed from July to October.

= One of our two swimming pools will be closed from July to October. However, the second pool
will remain open for your enjoyment.

We appreciate your understanding and support as we work to make our hotel even more welcoming
for your future visits. We are dedicated to minimizing any disruptions and are committed to ensuring
that your stay remains enjoyable and memorable.

Best regards,

Burasari Phuket



